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Tuesday 15th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following yesterday’s government announcement, there are no changes for the way 

in which we operate in school. I’d like to update you that we will continue with the 

current health and safety measures we have in place at Kingsnorth to keep everyone 

safe.  

We will continue the staggered start and finish to the days, we expect anyone 

entering the school site to wear a mask, unless wearing an ‘exemption’ lanyard or 

you have informed the school.  As we reserve the right to refuse entry to the school 

grounds without one.  Please remember to observe social distancing.  ‘Hands, face 

Space and Fresh Air.’  

Classes will remain in bubbles, our rigorous cleaning regime and the school dinner 

arrangements will continue as they are at present. Playtimes will continue to be in 

‘zones’ and we will endeavour to continue keeping this virus at bay with your help for 

the safety of all the children, parents and staff of Kingsnorth School. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support.    

 

School Leadership Team and Governors 

 

 

 


